Assignment Notebooks

Each student is required to have an assignment notebook.  The students should use the school’s assignment notebook.  Students are to write assignments daily as they are given or at the end of the school day.  Assignments not completed in class are usually assigned as homework.

Birthdays

Birthdays are always a special day in your child’s life.  We try to take a few minutes out of our day to make your child feel special.  If your child would like to bring in a snack, this is fine.  However, district policy does not allow any homemade treats.  Individually wrapped snacks are encouraged.

Snacks

Students may bring a healthy snack to school each day. This would include things such as 100 calorie packs, apples, carrots, etc.  Students may also bring water. 
Classroom Jobs

Classroom responsibilities rotate on a monthly basis.  They include homework recorder, paper organizer, calendar/schedule changer, etc.
Classroom Rules

The class decided on basic rules to follow throughout the year.  We feel these rules they created together will promote an atmosphere conducive to learning.

· Be respectful to each other.
· Pay attention.

· Follow all directions and Brodnicki rules.

· Be responsible.
· Respect the teacher.
· No swearing or name calling. 
· Always raise your hand.
· Be honest, no cheating.

· No dangerous behavior.

· Talk with permission.

· Treat others as you want to be treated.

If a student chooses to break a rule, these are the consequences:

1. A verbal warning may be issued.

2. The student turns his/her card from “Green” to “Yellow” (on the behavior chart in the classroom) for continued misbehavior.  
3. If the disruptive behavior continues, the student turns his/her card to “Orange.”  These consequences will be determined by the teacher.
4. In the unlucky event that no behavior modifications have been made, the child will turn his card to “Pink.”  I will then call home/work to inform his/her parent of the day’s events

Rewards for positive behavior include, but are not limited to the following: learning, praise, and class celebrations. Rewards also include free time, pencils, class coupons, small games, or candy.  ABC awards can also be issued.  They are issued for excellence in academics, behavior and citizenship.
Grading Scale

The sixth grade uses the following grading scale:

A
100-90 
Excellent 
(4.0)
B
89-80   
Good      
(3.0)

C
79-70
   
Average
(2.0)

D
69-60   
Poor

(1.0)

F
59-Below
Failure
(0.0)
Homework
Your child will have homework almost every night.  Homework may range from finishing an assignment from class to a monthly research project.  Students are expected to work independently, but are encouraged to seek help for proofreading.  A notice will be sent home for any missing assignments
Parent/Teacher Communication

I encourage any feedback, questions or concerns you may have. I will do my best to keep you informed of events and expectations.  Look in assignment notebooks and take home folders.   Take home folders will include graded assignments and notes from school.  Also keep an eye out for monthly newsletters.  They will give you important information and curriculum news.  Please feel free to contact me throughout the year.  An email, phone call, or note sent through your child would be great!

Specials

Monday – Art and Library
Tuesday – P.E.
Wednesday – P.E.
Thursday – Music
Friday – Music 
Technology
We are fortunate to have four computers in our classroom this year.  Students may use them for research, daily assignments, typing essays, and more.  
